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Comments: Wayne Forest Single Track!

 

I am sending you this email to express my support and interest for Motorcycle Single Track trails to be added to

the Wayne National Forest.

 

I live in Western New York and there is little to no riding in this wonderful state. Because of that, I am often

traveling elsewhere to find places to ride. I have traveled to Pennsylvania and Ohio in the past to ride and

although it is not ideal to travel such long distances just to ride my bikes, it is what I have to do to enjoy the

hobby/sport.

 

I strongly support expanding single track, dirt bike only, trails in the Wayne National Forest (and any other Forest

for that matter). I know that myself, and others, especially riders that live near me, would be willing to travel to

WNF to ride and enjoy what the local area has to offer.

 

Thank you for your time.

 

Tom Bank


